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Material Event Disclosure General

Update Notification Flag Evet (Yes)
Correction Notification Flag Hayır (No)

Date Of The Previous Notification About The Same Subject
18.04.2018, 25.04.2018, 22.06.2018, 19.07.2018, 
20.07.2018, 23.07.2018, 26.07.2018, 01.08.2018, 
27.08.2018, 31.08.2018

Postponed Notification Flag Hayır (No)

Announcement Content

Explanations

In the public disclosures of our Company ("Migros") and Kipa Ticaret A.Ş. ("Kipa") on 31 August 2018, detailed information 
was announced on utilisation of seperation funds for Kipa shareholders in related to Migros - Kipa merger. "The  form for 
utilizing separation fund" was also attached in the same announcement.

In order to  facilitate filling the aforementioned form by Kipa shareholders who opt to  receive separation funds, an 
information letter and the revised "form for  utilizing separation funds" prepared by İş Yatırım Menkul Değerler A.Ş.are 
announced in the attachment.

Kipa shareholders may utilize their rights to receive separation funds until 14 September 2018 at 17:00.

Material Event Disclosure General

We proclaim that our above disclosure is in conformity with the principles set down in “Material Events Communiqué” of Capital Markets Board,
and it fully reflects all information coming to our knowledge on the subject matter thereof, and it is in conformity with our books, records and 
documents, and all reasonable efforts have been shown by our Company in order to obtain all information fully and accurately about the 
subject matter thereof, and we’re personally liable for the disclosures.


